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ISSUE: ROAD SAFETY, BUSES, PUBLIC SAFETY 

Bus safety is part of public safety. The measures we bring forward today serve to ensure the

unsafe practices that contributed to the tragic deaths on September 18th are not

repeated. Bus companies need to know the importance of further transparency and full

compliance with DMV disclosure rules. That's why I am proud to advance these measures

with my colleagues and reassure New Yorkers that their safety is our top priority.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/road-safety
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/buses
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/public-safety

